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Washington, DC, February 11, 2009 - Total estimated inflows to long-term mutual funds
were $3.76 billion for the week ended Wednesday, February 4, the Investment Company
Institute reported today. Flow estimates are derived from data collected covering more
than 95 percent of industry assets and are adjusted to represent industry totals.

Estimated Flows to Long-Term Mutual Funds
(millions of dollars)

  1/7/2009 1/14/2009 1/21/2009 1/28/2009 2/4/2009 Total Equity 3,344 1,124 2,470 -2,959
-739   Domestic 3,142 619 2,032 -2,829 -8   Foreign 202 505 439 -130 -731 Hybrid -225 33
-315 -340 -638 Total Bond 3,620 6,516 1,661 3,089 5,141   Taxable 3,112 4,924 846 2,702
3,679   Municipal 509 1,592 815 387 1,462 Total 6,739 7,674 3,816 -210 3,764
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